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TO:                 RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT
		BONNIE RICKERT, CHAIRPERSON
		BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN 


DATE:	OCTOBER 29, 2018

RE:                MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BY AND BETWEEN THE BOONE COUNTY SCHOOL AND THE NORTHERN KY HEALTH DEPARTMENT FOR THE PEDIATRIC ABUSIVE HEAD TRAUMA SAFE SLEEP OF INFANTS.

The Northern KY Health Department has invited the Boone County High Schools to participate in a pilot grant related to education on Pediatric Abusive Head Trauma and Safe Sleep for Infants, during the 2018-2019 school year. Each participating high school will be given an incentive of $100 for participation, as well as, $350 for each in incentive materials.   NKHD would present materials to in one class at each school and students would take an anonymous Pre/Post Test.
             High School Principals would use their discretion as to participation.
                    
            
​I have attached a signed copy of the Memorandum of understanding for your reference.

                        I recommend the Board approve the Memorandum of Understanding with the Northern KY Health Department., as presented

		
	

